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The Tri-State Band Festival Committee is proud to               

introduce our 2024 PARADE MARSHAL...David Smith. 

Dave has a long history of service to the Festival… 

serving on the committee for 36+ years.   

He remembers fondly the years when high school band 

competitions were few and far between.  Those were the 

years when bands traveled several hundred miles to   

compete and came from as far as Canada. 

 

His best memories were the 10 years that Luverne              

hosted the US Marine Corps Drum & Bugle Corps as 

guest band for the competition.  For many of those years, 

Dave served as liaison with the Corps                                        

and the Festival Committee.   

 

Dave Smith was proud to serve on the committee          

because he strongly believed and continues to believe in 

the purpose...providing the opportunity for high school 

marching bands of any size to compete in friendly          

adjudicated competition that is based on providing an          

educational opportunity in music and performance .   

 

Join in a round of applause for                                                       

2024 TRI-STATE PARADE MARSHAL—DAVID SMITH! 

 


